MINUTES

Paul D West Middle School: School Governance Council



^{*} Both the Council Self-Assessment and the Principal Feedback Survey will be sent to SGC members' FCS e-mail addresses. These surveys should be completed by all members by April 30th. If you encounter difficulties accessing your FCS e-mail address, please contact the IT Helpdesk at (470)254-4357.

^{**} All newly elected governance council members must attend training. Please stay tuned to information about how new members can sign-up for governance training.

^{***} Strategic Plan Monitoring tools should be updated at least once more before the end of the semester. Visit your monitoring tool at each of your remaining council meetings and continue to work with your council on making progress with your initiatives towards your strategic outcomes. Feel free to contact your facilitators for support.